
 

 

 

 

 

LCC 
AGM Report – Entertainment 

May 29, 2024 
 

The role of the Entertainment Chairperson is, in part, to: 
 

• Plan, organize and direct social activities of the Club including friendly curling events. 

• In conjunction with Match, House and other groups develop a list of planned events. 

• Formulate a budget, which will include costs for contracted services, food costs, miscellaneous 
costs, ticket prices and estimated attendance to break even or make a profit for each event. 

• Organize the New Members dinner, in cooperation with the Membership Chairperson, House 
Chairperson and the other groups in the Club. 

• Organize and plan the Highland Fling and Closing dinners. 
 
Report: 
All dinners this season were well-attended. Feedback on the food was very positive. Although prices had 
to be raised due to the rising cost of food, we were able to come out ahead on every event. 
Thank you to all the members for rolling with the punches. Your understanding is noted. 
 
While the golf tournament is not officially on this list of dinners, I am organizing the dinner and 
presentations. The tournament will be held on June 15th, 2024. Last year we did an opening golf 
tournament as well. We expect to the same this year. 
 
Extra events this year included poker, darts, and cribbage tournaments.  
All events were well-attended. Members who were polled showed interest in continuing such events 
throughout the summer. I will endeavour to do this, and we will find out if schedules align! 
   
Closing comments: 
Thank you to all the volunteers who made every event a success. We are nothing without the 
volunteers!  
 
I am proud to be a member of the Lachine Curling Club. 
This is the best year I have ever had. LCC is the best social curling club on the island (and off the island 

too!)! 

 
Respectfully submitted by Stephanie Berger, May 27, 2024 


